COMMUNITY ACTIVITIES SHEET March 3, 2024

Please turn in announcements by 10:30 on Wednesday mornings to the office of the First Christian Reformed Church: office@firstcrc.com or 712-722-0717.

Advance Announcements

Thursday, March 14: Katelyn's Fund March Support Meeting for Foster Care and Adoption will be held at 7:00pm in the Fireside Room (Room 99) at Centerpoint Church in Sioux Center. While we are protective of our children's personal journeys, we do believe we're called to share stories of God's goodness to us as parents before, during, and after the adoption process. Ken & Barb Addink, parents who have adopted several children through the foster care system, will share their story of God's faithfulness throughout their family's story.

March 14 - 16: Unity Christian High School invites you to join them for the musical "Little House on the Prairie". While the story will be very familiar, the musical is not. We hope you will join us for this new experience! Tickets can be purchased through Bound either online or through the app. The show will be March 14 & 15 at 7:00pm and a matinee Saturday, March 16 at 2:00pm in the Unity Knight Center.

Friday, March 15: The Dordt University Concert Choir invites you to a free concert at 7:30pm in the B.J. Haan Auditorium which is part of a spring tour with performances scheduled in Montana, Washington, British Columbia, Idaho, South Dakota, and Iowa. Directed by Dr. Ryan Smit, the Concert Choir will perform a wide variety of music including hymn arrangements; spirituals; songs from other cultures; standards of the choral repertoire by Sweelinck and Hassler; and newer modern works by Shawn Kirchner, Jake Runestad, Dan Forrest, Elaine Hagenberg, Kim André Arnesen, Patrick Vu, and others. The concert is free, with a freewill offering received to help defray tour expenses. The concert will be livestreamed at www.dordt.edu/livestream.

Requested Announcements

The Bargain Alley Thrift Store is seeking more volunteers. Please contact Kari Hoekstra at the store or email her at bargainalleyhull@gmail.com if you are interested.